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June 25, 2015

Shawn Musgrave
Muck Rock News
DEPT MR 16143
PO Box 55819
Boston, MA02205

RE: Revised Public Records Request 15-35
Emails To/From GM Scott-February 9 to 11,2015
Non-MBTA Email Addresses
Dear Mr. Musgrave:

This letter is in further response to your public records request regarding the
referenced.

Please be advised that a search for documents responsive to your request is likely
to return a large number of documents of broadly varying substance. Your request does
not provide sufficient, detailed information for the MBTA to determine or state what
specific exemptions may apply to each record under the public records law. Based upon
all available information, the estimated costs provided by the records custodian, of
complying with your request are as follows:

Search and Segregation Time for Emails
338 Emails (approximately 2 minutes to review each)

11 hours x $50.00 per hour (Counsel) $ 550.00
1 hour x $40.00 per hour (IT Staff) $ 40.00

1 DVD $5.00
Total $ 595.00

This amount must be paid in advance and is just an estimate, which may change
when the work is actually performed. If you want the MBTA to provide the requested
documents to you kindly send a check, in the amount of $ 595.00, payable to the
Massachusetts Bay Transportation Authority, to the attention of the MBTA Law
Department. Should you wish to narrow the scope of your request, please let us know.
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely yours,

Public Records Officer



